
 9945 Hillview Road 
Pensacola, Florida 32514 

850-477-3221 phone 
850-478-5584 fax 

email: office@nativityofourlordcc.org 
web page: www.nativityofourlordcc.org 

Parish Office Hours: 

Monday ~ Friday 9:00am ~ 5:00pm 

Office Staff:                       
Father Patrick Foley, Pastor             
 frpat@nativityofourlordcc.org                               
Father Christopher LeBlanc, Parochial Vicar                                           
 chrisleblanc2831@gmail.com                            
Deacon Dennis Dobransky                                                 
Katie Weikert, Director of Faith Formation  
 faithformationatnativity@gmail.com                                                     
Joanne Brown, Bookkeeper 
 jbrown@nativityofourlordcc.org                     
Jackie Blackmon, Administrative Assistant               
 admin@nativityofourlordcc.org                                
Pat Shea, Receptionist                                                    
 office@nativityofourlordcc.org                                                                           
Troy Underwood, Custodian                                              

Saturday Vigil 5:00pm 
Sunday 8:30am and 10:30am 

Daily Mass Monday ~ Friday 8:30am 
+++                                                                                      

Sacrament of Reconciliation 
Saturday 3:45pm ~ 4:30pm                                                                      

or by appointment 

Religious Education  
Katie Weikert, 477-3221                                                       
Sunday:                                                               
12:00pm ~ 1:30pm   Kindergarten ~ 9th grade                          
Catholic Campus Ministries  
Fr. Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221                                   
Fr. Pat’s Bible Class                                                            
Monday nights at 7:00pm 
Rite of Christian Initiation of Adults (R.C.I.A.) 
Contact the parish office, 477-3221 
 

Baptism: It would be helpful to contact                         
Katie Weikert before the birth of your child 
Marriage: Please contact Fr. Chris LeBlanc upon 
your engagement 
Anointing of the Sick: Call the parish office 

      The Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee is committed to healing the hurting hearts of sexual abuse victims and has established Victims 
Assistance Coordinators, experienced and trained counselors available to help persons who have been sexually abused. VICTIM ASSISTANCE 
COORDINATOR: Pensacola/Ft. Walton Beach area: Dr. Lewis Makarowski, PhD, P.A. (850)477-7181.                                                                                    
   COORDINARES PARA ASISTENCIA A VICTIMAS (Dejanos ayudarte a encontrar la sanacion) Deacon Santiago Molina 
Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee (850)627-2350.                                                                                                                                                              

Sacraments 

Faith Formation 

Mass Schedule 

Nativity of Our Lord 
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Register online today at  

www.catholicargos.com  

Undergraduate students are invited to our weekly               
large group gatherings (Faith Nights)                                   

each Tuesday at 7:00 PM                                             
in the Upper Room                                                   

upstairs in the office building at Nativity.                                
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JEWELS OF IRELAND - Join Father Chris on a 
group trip around the famous Emerald Isle! This 
two week adventure will take you around the              
ENTIRE country and includes a 
tour of the Guinness Factory, a 
night in a castle and much more.                                                 
Contact Anita Schmitt                                
for information: 
anitaschmitt53@gmail.com.  

When: May 11-25, 2017 

Cost: $4,642 per person (airfare and land package) 

Deadline: February 24, 2017 

Voices in Praise Choir 

Our Voices in Praise Choir 

will have practice                    

TODAY, February 12 after the 10:30 Mass.                 

Anyone interested in joining this enriching 

and exuberant praise choir,                            

please call Jamie Price at 587-6070. 

Father Pat’s Bible Class                                           
February 13 at 7:00pm 

Knights of Columbus Council 8450  

Pancake Breakfast                                  
Today!                                              

After 8:30 & 10:30 Masses                               
All you can eat                                            

$3.50 person/$10 family 

White Elephant Sale 
The Ladies' Society will be holding their 

annual sale the weekend of                               
March 18th and 19th. 

 
 
 

When spring cleaning or downsizing, 
please save some of your treasures for the 

sale!  Kitchenware, toys, furniture,              
linens, knickknacks, purses, books,                       

silverware, dishes and the like are all             
welcome.                                                     

No clothes, shoes or outdated electronics, 
please. 

Drop off will begin Monday, March 13th. 
For further information,                                 

contact Roslyn at 476-4749 
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 We Pray for the Sick  Patrick Laporte, Renata Musacchia, Diedra Jones Busby, Karimo Murphy, Joe Pace, Ted Miller, Ann Marie & Dirk Dolan, Angel Sifuentes, 
Evelyn Ferguson, George Pape, Sam Lazure, Jimmy Hood, Rose Kelchlin, Brunette Guidry, Chris Pier, Rae Marie Schmidt, Vete Senkus,  JoEllen Wolf, Ralph Claxton, Patricia             
Dobransky, James Caetano, Elizabeth  Burgess, Nicole Hall, Msgr. Michael Mooney, Kris Steinsiek, Ray Goodwin, Fr. Henry Thorsen,  Rob Clater, Eva Sweeney, Fr. Bob Morris, 
Billie Kay Lanier, Roy Sabelli, Barbara Trahan, Gary Ericksen, Brian Mouylet, Dean Yazak, Frances  Torkelson, Brody Reed, Christopher Worth, Paul Pollak, Cathy Passant, James 
Adams, Pete Peterson, Arnetta Patane, Theresa Buzecan, Lora Guy, Martin McGreevy, Joanne Salm, Peter Salm, Joe Saba, Patrick Vance,  Xavier Roodhouse, Brenda Bromen, John 
Van Pelt, Alex Melton, Betty Melton, Wayne Farrior, Cindy Carmouche, Barbara  Hackett, Michael McGivienny Schachle, Mary Riley Greiswich, Dianne Quigley, Boden James Gray, 
Dona Wcislo, Ruth Pekar, Matthew Williamson, Lorie Hill, Leonie  Richardson, Gene Ambrose, Stephanie Murch, Keith Thomas, Joyce Lund, Evelyn Grosse, William Newman, Sr., 
Brandon Whatley, Jeffrey Towner, Richard & Karan Kirk, Brenda Cromiack, Elizabeth Fretwell                                                                                                                                                                        

Pray, too, for family, friends and our US military 
                                                                                                                                                            

Monday, February 13 
    †James Stofer†                                          

 Requested by Frances Vinci 
                                          

Tuesday, February 14                                        
     †William Vinci†                                          

 Requested by Frances Vinci and family  
 

Wednesday, February 15 
†Salvatore Corrao†       

Requested by Antoinette Hudson 
 
 

Thursday, February 16                                       
†Judith Barrett†       

Requested by Joseph Barrett 
 

 
 

Friday, February 17 
†Paul Smith†                                                

Requested by Steve and Carol Field     
 

Saturday, February 18 5:00pm Vigil                            
Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time  

†Maggie Richards†       
Requested by Joe Richards and family 

                                                           
Sunday, February 19 8:30am                                  

Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time                              
†Dave Dutton†       

Requested by Maria Dutton 
      

Sunday, February 19 10:30am                                 
Seventh Sunday in Ordinary Time                              

 Parishioners of Nativity of Our Lord 

Mass Intentions 
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Weekend of February 18/February 19 
  Confessions 3:45 - 4:00  - Father Chris                                                                            

Saturday, 5:00 pm - Father Chris                                           
Sunday, 8:30am - Father Chris 
Sunday, 10:30am - Father Chris 

 Retreat for Women 

Sponsored by                                                                         
Women’s Study Groups                                                              

Diocese of Pensacola-Tallahassee  

       Christology of St. John Paul II                                                                                                                  
 Retreat Leader: Fr. Nicholas Schumm                                                                                
Visitation Monastery                  Mobile, Alabama                        

March 25-26                                                                      
$80 for overnight $40 for Saturday only                                   

For more information,                                                                            
contact Sr. Margaret Kuntz, 435-3523 

    Flowers in loving 
memory of                     

Thomas P. English                       
Requested by                            

Nancy M. English and 
family 

Abide with Me 

If you and your spouse are looking for a weekend 
away to deepen your relationship with the Lord and 
one another, look no further than the 2017 Diocesan 
Marriage Retreat: Abide with Me.  Couples have their 
own cabins at Topsail Hill State Park with access to 
beaches and trails.  Fr. Matt Worthen of Little Flower 
parish will assist in leading the retreat filled with talks, 
sacraments, and qualify time together.  Cost is $250 
per couple.  Space limited!  Register online at                   
ptdiocese.org/events/abide2017 or                                         
call 850-435-3553. 
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Family and Youth Page 
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High School 

Youth Group 

Party! 
Feb 22nd  

6:30-8:00 in the hall 

Our next Easter Candy sale will be March 4th & 5th after the liturgies. 

Pick up will be April 1st & 2nd. 

If you are interested in buying an Olivewood Pen, please contact the office 

at 477-3221 to place a request. These beautiful pens are hand made by a    

parishioner with olivewood from the Holy Land. The cost is $20 per pen. 

There will be no faith formation 
next week, Feb. 19th, due to the 

long weekend. 
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Parish Organizations 
 
Knights of Columbus       
  Lee Steffensmeier, Grand Knight     
  leegdkn8450@att.net, 994-4004   
 Ladies’ Society       
  Roslyn Guyette, President, 476-4749                                 
St. Vincent De Paul 
  Helpline, 850-377-9829 

                                  
Parish Reaching Out 

 
Eucharistic Adoration      
  First Friday of every month    
  9:00am ~ 4:00pm in the Church                  
Facebook   
  Follow us on facebook, search:    
  Nativity of Our Lord Pensacola                   
Online Giving        
  go to: www.nativityofourlordcc.org 
  and click “donations”                                         
Nativity App     
  https://play.google.com/store/apps/     
  https://itunes.apple.com                                
Rosary   
  Weekdays after Mass                                                  
Twitter                                                   
  twitter@Fr.PatrickFoley 

Parish Ministries 
 
Altar Care Committee       
  Marianne Paul, 542-0290                                 
Altar Servers  
  Roslyn Guyette, 476-4749                                      
Bereavement Committee    
  Lisa Johnson, 994-2397                             
Burse Club    
   Pat Shea, 477-3221                                                  
Charismatic Prayer Group     
  Jeff Comeau, 476-9139                                                                 
Extraordinary Ministers of                            
Holy Communion        
  Father Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221                           
Homebound Ministry                                 
  Father Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221 
Greeters/Ushers                                                   
Liturgical Assistants 
  Dan Flahiff, 332-7178                                                                                                        

 
                                                         
Music Ministry     
  Jeff Comeau, 476-9139                                     
Parish Advisory Board  
  Frank Beeby, 484-9470         
  Brad Dale, 572-0037  
  Dan Flahiff, 332-7178    
  Frank Maguire, 361-9545   
  Carla Moulyet, 994-8250                
  Frances Simpson, 501-4386 
Parish Finance Council     
  Yvette McLellan, Chair  
  Steve Peranich, Secretary 
  Frank Kelly      
  Tom Moulyet                                                  
Readers 
  Father Patrick Foley, 477-3221                    
Sacristans                                                                                     
  Father Chris LeBlanc, 477-3221                                            

Saint Vincent de Paul                                                    
DeSoto Street Food Pantry                                                       

is requesting the following items:                               
rice (1 lb bags )                                                                             

cereal (all kinds)                                                                          
dry milk                                                                                             

A donation box is in the parish hall.                                                       
Thank you.                                     
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ANNUAL MEN’S RETREAT: MEN OF FAITH: REFLECTIONS OF CHRIST 

Blessed Trinity Shrine Retreat is offering our Annual Men’s Retreat entitled “Men of Faith: Reflections of Christ” 
on February 17-19, 2017.  Some men saints who reflected Christ in various ways through the years will inspire the 
men of this retreat.  Participants will see how to be reflections of Christ in the providence of their daily lives.  
There will be time for prayer, liturgy, confession, sharing, socializing and enjoying the natural gifts of God at Ho-
ly Trinity.                                                                                                                                                                                     
For registration information, please call 334-855-4474. 

The next CHS Placement Test for 8th graders interested in           
attending CHS for the 2017-2018 school year will be given on 
Tuesday, March 7, 2017, beginning at 8:00 a.m. in the CHS 
Media Center. The test will end by 11:30 p.m. You must bring 
a completed Placement Test Pre-Registration Form (available 
on the CHS website - www.pensacolachs.org), two #2 pencils, 
and the $15 test fee. The Placement Test is required for all            
current eighth grade students interested in attending Catholic 
High for the 2017-2018 academic year.  
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Thought I would drop a pic or two of last weekend’s Donut Sunday.  It reminded me that once we heard 
that Dunkin Donuts was opening a new store nearby perhaps we could consider using them to supply our 
needs.  However, after a comparison of costs, Krispy Kreme is giving us a great price, really great, so we 
are definitely staying with them.  Just lettin’ you know. 

       

 

 

 

 

 

        

             + 

 

NOT great news:  On Monday we discovered two twisted paper clips inside the Votive candle stand change 
area.  Could a parishioner possible be trying to rob us, their own Church?  We certainly won’t be leaving 
change in the box anymore, not that it was a dramatic amount but then that’s not really the issue.                       
It’s stealing. Seventh Commandment:  Thou shall not … “  

Just a reminder:  there could be a video camera inside the 
church for discovering illicit moments like this.  Uh, oh! 

        

 

 

           + 

Interested in starting a ministry to the hurting?  This would be a one-on-one ministry to shuts-ins, whether 
on a temporary or more extended basis.  This would not necessarily mean going to anyone’s home (but of 
course, that’s a possibility to be determined).  Making a phone call, sending a note, some form of contact.  
If you think you might be interested, call Pat in the parish office and give her your name and info. 

          + 

Father Pat’s Page 


